Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Flora, Travis [Travis.Flora@stantec.com]
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 5:41 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Subject: RO0000412_CORRES_2016-01-29
Attachments: RO0000412_CORRES_2016-01-29.pdf
Hi Mark,

Please see attached extension request that was uploaded to GeoTracker and the ACEH FTP site.

Regards,

Associate Project Manager

Stantec

15575 Los Gatos Boulevard Building C Los Gatos CA 95032-2569
Phone: (408) 827-3876

Cell: (408) 458-6320

Travis.Flora@stantec.com

l:} Stantec
0000OMO

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with
Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately.

% Please consider the environment before printing this email.



January 29, 2016

Aftention: Mr. Mark Detterman
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502

Reference: Request for Extension of Data Gap Investigation Work Plan
Former Chevron-branded Service Station 91723
9757 San Leandro Street, Oakland, CA

Dear Mr. Detterman,

On behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (Chevron), Stantec Consulting
Services Inc. (Stantec) respectfully requests an extension to submit the Data Gap Investigation
Work Plan for former Chevron-branded service station 91723, which was located at

9757 San Leandro Street, Oakland, Alameda County, California (the Site).

In a letter dated December 11, 2015, Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) requested a
Data Gap Investigation Work Plan be submitted by February 19, 2016. Stantec has begun working
on the draft work plan; however, an internal peer review meeting is scheduled for February 11,
2016. Following the internal peer review meeting, Chevron and Stantec would like to meet with
ACEH to discuss the Site before submitting a final version of the work plan, preferably in earty
March after revising the draft work plan based upon the outcome of the peer review. Therefore,
Stantec requests an extension to submit the final work plan to ACEH by April 22, 2016.

Regards,

Stantec Consulting Services Inc.

Travis L. Flora

Associate Project Manager
Phone: (408) 827-3876
Travis.Flora@stantec.com

Cc. Ms. Carryl MaclLeod, Chevron Environmental Management Company, 6101 Bollinger
Canyon Road, San Ramon, CA 94583 — Electronic Copy

Hothem Trust c/o Mr. Jan Greben, Greben & Associates, 125 East De La Guerra Street, Suite
203, Santa Barbara, CA 93101 - Electronic Copy

Ms. Jean Kida, Gerber Products, 12 Vreeland Road, Florham Park, NJ 07932

Francis Meynard, Pacific American Group, 104 Caledonia Street, Sausalito, CA 94965 —
Electronic Copy



